Follow-Up After Groundbreaking Ceremony

Date: [Insert Date]
Dear [Recipient's Name],

I hope this message finds you well. I would like to extend my sincere gratitude for your
participation in the groundbreaking ceremony for [Project Name] on [Ceremony Date]. Your
presence and support were invaluable to us as we embarked on this exciting new venture.

As we move forward with the development, | wanted to follow up and share some key
milestones we anticipate for the upcoming months:

e [Milestone 1]
e [Milestone 2]
e [Milestone 3]

We look forward to keeping you updated on our progress and are excited about the impact this
project will have on our community.

Thank you once again for your support and for being a part of this significant moment. Please
feel free to reach out if you have any questions or if there's anything further we can provide.

Sincerely,

[Your Name]

[Your Position]
[Your Organization]
[Contact Information]



